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YWCA Executive Se cretary Appointed 

- To Vacancy On Fisk Board Of Trustees 

Mrs. Cecelia Cabanise-Saunders Of New 
York Branch Is Named 

NEW YORK CITY, April 30.— 
Mrs. Cecelia Cabanise-Saunders, 
executive secretary of the 137th 
street YWCA, New York City, was 
elected as alumni representative on 
the board of trustees of Fisk uni- 
versity during a recent meeting at 
Fisk. 

Mrs. Saunders will fill the place 
on the trustece board made ‘vacant 
by the death of Mrs. M. L. Crosth- 
waite of Detroit. 

Mrs. Saunders, 2 graduate of Fisk 
university. has gained the reputa- 
tion of being one of the country’s 
keenest executives, operating at a 
financial profit one of :the largest 
YWCA units to be found any where 
else in the United States. 

Other alumni representatives on 
the board are: Atty. Charles W. 
White, Cleveland; Rev. William 
‘Lloyd Imes, New York City; Dr. 
Charles H, Wesley. Washington, 
D. C.,.and Dr. George E. Hayes, 
New York City, all of whom, with 
the exception of Dr. Hayes. were 
present at the Nashville meeting. 

Atty. Hugh E.-Macbeth of Los 
Angeles, graduate of Fisk,.class of 
1905, has been Selected to deliver 
the alumni anniversary address on 
Alumni Day, June 8. The bacca- 
laureate sermon will be: delivered 
Sunday morning, June 6, by Rev. 
John M. Phillips of the First Church 
of Christ in Hartford, Conn. Dr. 
Alain Locke, professor of philoso- 
phy at Howard university. Wash- 

ington. D, C., will be the commence- 
speaker on Wednesday, June 9 
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